
 
 
 

NEW JERSEY NALOXONE REBATE PROGRAM 

UPDATED JUNE 1, 2017 

Eligibility Requirements 

• Non-federal governmental entities located within New Jersey, including but not limited to state 
agencies, county or other local governments and their agencies, law enforcement agencies 
and non-profit volunteer EMS agencies. 

• In the event that entities distribute or resell syringes to other entities, only the last purchaser is 
eligible to receive the rebate. 

• Only purchases of naloxone syringes manufactured by Amphastar are eligible for the rebate; 
the additional components of a naloxone kit (e.g., nasal atomization adaptors) are not eligible 
for the rebate. 

• Entities that purchase naloxone syringes directly from Amphastar or from a third party 
(including wholesale distributors) are eligible for the rebate. 

• Only Amphastar manufactured naloxone syringe purchases made between June 1, 2017 and 
May 31, 2018 are eligible for the rebate payment. 

Rebate Submission Requirements 

• Please submit the rebate request form along with supporting documentation (e.g., a copy of 
your sales receipt or order confirmation sheet) for the naloxone syringes purchased. 

• Supporting documentation must include the following information: 
o Name of agency making the purchase; 
o Purchase date; 
o Number of naloxone syringes purchased; 
o Item or National Drug Code (NDC) number to verify the syringes are Amphastar 

syringes; 
o Price paid; and 
o Proof of payment. 

• Ensure the date of purchase on the proof of payment falls within the dates listed on the rebate 
request form, or your request will not be processed. 

• A separate rebate request must be submitted at the end of each calendar quarter for both 
years of the agreement (due dates are August 31st, November 30th, February 28th and May 
31st). 

• Please e-mail your rebate request form and all supporting documentation to 
NJNaloxoneRebate@lps.state.nj.us.  Include the name of the entity submitting the rebate 
request in the subject line of the email.  

• If you have any questions, please call (609) 984-0633. 

A copy of the rebate request form and this program description document can be found at 
www.nj.gov/oag/naloxone 
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